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Jamie Erbacher

From: Drue Seamans

Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2020 11:28 AM

To: Jamie Erbacher

Subject: FW: Mullan - Will Serve

Hey Jamie – Here is the Spectrum will serve confirmation. 

 

Thanks, 

Drue Seamans 

EIT 

  
 

 

From: Murphy, Benny [mailto:Benny.Murphy@charter.com]  

Sent: Friday, July 17, 2020 4:24 PM 

To: Drue Seamans <dseamans@wgmgroup.com> 

Cc: Kevin Bilant <kbilant@wgmgroup.com>; EMAIL FILE BASKET <EMAILFILEBASKET@wgmgroup.com> 

Subject: RE: Mullan - Will Serve 

 

Drue, 

 

Yes we can provide Charter services at this location. 

Do you have some type of template letter you want me to fill out and/or sign?? 

On another subject, I am looking for a contact with Missoula Home WORD on another of their projects on Great 

Northern Loop. 

So far I have not had any luck with someone in this group reaching out to me for Charter service to this new housing 

development 

Thanks Benny 

 

 
Benny Murphy | Construction Coordinator. 

 

924 South 3rd Street West 

Missoula, MT 59801 

 

Mobile 406-370-7205 

 

 

From: Drue Seamans <dseamans@wgmgroup.com>  

Sent: Friday, July 17, 2020 4:05 PM 

To: Murphy, Benny <Benny.Murphy@charter.com> 

Cc: Kevin Bilant <kbilant@wgmgroup.com>; EMAIL FILE BASKET <EMAILFILEBASKET@wgmgroup.com> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Mullan - Will Serve 

 

CAUTION: The e-mail below is from an external source. Please exercise caution before opening attachments, clicking links, or 

following guidance.  
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Hi Benny - I’m reaching out to obtain a will serve letter for a future project to be constructed near the address: 2340 

Mullan Road Missoula, MT. This project is an affordable housing project for the Missoula housing authority and 

Homeword. The project as a whole consists of two separate project sites, one on Mullan (as shown in the aerial below), 

and the other near Cooley and Burns where the old trailer park was located. I have attached a preliminary site plan 

exhibit for the Mullan site for your reference. You can also see below for an aerial of the project location:  

 

 

We are currently working towards a subdivision approval for the Mullan site, which is why we are looking for a will serve 

letter from you. I will be sending another email soon for coordination regarding utilities for the Cooley Site! 

 

Thanks, 

Drue Seamans 

EIT 
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— 
OFFICE: 406-728-4611 
CELL: 253-389-2208 
EMAIL: dseamans@wgmgroup.com 
ADDRESS: 1111 E Broadway, Missoula MT 59802 
 

 

 
 
 
Project Number: 191119 
 

 

 

The contents of this e-mail message and  

any attachments are intended solely for the  

addressee(s) and may contain confidential  

and/or legally privileged information. If you 

are not the intended recipient of this message 

or if this message has been addressed to you  

in error, please immediately alert the sender 

by reply e-mail and then delete this message  

and any attachments. If you are not the  

intended recipient, you are notified that  

any use, dissemination, distribution, copying, 

or storage of this message or any attachment  

is strictly prohibited. 


